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DEEP FOUNDATIONS

June 21, 2005

DAVID K. MILLER
Seismic Surveys Inc.
PO Box 1185

Frederick MD 21702 USA

Re: DFI Specialty Seminar: Driven Pile

Dear Mr. Miller,

Headquarters

326 Lafayette Avenue
Hawthome, NJ 07506 USA
T:973 423 4030 F: 973423 4031
dihq@dfi.org | www.dfi.org
George Robert Compton 1l
Executive Director

On behalf of the Deep Foundations Institute, I would like to express our
gratitude for your making a presentation at the Driven Pile Seminar in
Baltimore, Maryland on June 17, 2005. Your time and effort helps to promote
the Deep Foundations Institute on a whole as well as to create a better

understanding of the technology of driven pifes.

We appreciate your support of the deep foundations industry and the
DFI through your attendance and willingness to share your knowledge. Please
find enclosed your Certifcate of Professional Development Hours. If you
require any assistance in the future, feel free to call on the Deep Foundations

Institute. We are always happy to help and serve you.

Best Regards,

S Byt

Theresa Rappaport
Assistant Director



